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Respectfully, I believe a solution to the Spit Bridge and Military roads traffic needs to be 
addressed. 
However as a Northern Breaches resident I feel the option of public transport such as a Metro 
extension or dedicated fast bus services would be a better solution in parallel with the car tunnel. 


